
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org

Subject: Behind the Blue Door: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV bi-monthly Update

Date: March 4, 2021 at 6:35 PM

To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

Spring Enrichment Day Program Update

And just like that, March is here! We’re now two months into the second half of our

All Day Enrichment Program and we’re two weeks away from Spring Break. With

exciting changes on the horizon for the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV, our

staff is working diligently to keep members focused on their studies. Even though it’s

going to be a busy month, virtual learning remains to our top priority. Our version of

March Madness has officially begun!
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Thank you Gain Federal Credit Union

We would like to sincerely thank the entire team at Gain Financial Credit Union. Last

week Gain Federal Credit Union presented the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and

GEV with a generous contribution towards our Capital Campaign. Gain has played a

vital part during the club’s acquisition of the building and their support through this

process has been incredible. Thank you Gain Federal Credit Union for being an

amazing community partner!

February's Youths of the Month

 We would like to highlight club members who exemplify the club motto to “respect

yourself, respect the club, and respect others”. Congratulations to last month’s
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winners! Youths of the Month are chosen for their ability to follow rules, participate in

daily activities, and demonstrate leadership within their pods. Congratulations to

Josie, Journey, and Ryner from Main Club, Daniella from Bret Harte, Joseph and

Vanessa from Stevenson, Conner from Edison, Jayla from Elmwood, and Diego from

Peyton Grismer.

Burbank Noon Lions Free Vision Services
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Our New Home Update

Renovations at our new building started mid-January of this year and the progress

we have made is unbelievable! The new floors are in, rooms are freshly painted, and

we’ve started getting ready for the big move. Our new home is looking better than

ever and we are looking forward to being up and running by the beginning of April.

We are so excited to be starting this new chapter for the Boys & Girls Club of

Burbank and GEV and we need your help now more than ever! Check out the

progress of our Capital Campaign at https://capitalcampaign.givesmart.com

Donate today and get us one more step closer to our dream!   
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Free Dental Treatment for Children
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BHC Affordable Housing Program
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Spring Break is Just Around the Corner...
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And Summer is not that far away...
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Read Across Burbank
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Gay Straight Alliance Meetings
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West Coast University Tele-Health Program

Pathways LA Opportunity
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For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please
CLICK HERE
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